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Hello, following up on the Webinar this afternoon. Please find the following comments for
consideration or discussion:
1. Related to the notifications, the 5 day timeline will be difficult to meet for the notification of
leak. The 30 and 60 day are attainable. Also I would suggest a simple email notification rather than
a portal log in and update. Since many clients will be filing annually they will at times use software
to manage the transactions and then annually update their state records. If they had to log in and
update the states software at different intervals as well as record the events in external software this
will create redundancy and extra burden. Regardless of the path the 5 day window is hard to
achieve due to the lag time in the documentation process.
Thank you for a terrific forum to discuss the evolution of this important regulation.


